
OLD GUARD OF WESTCHESTER 
BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

 
DATE:    February 10, 2025 
TIME:    10 AM 
PLACE:   Zoom 
PRESIDING OFFICER: Paul Schneiderman, president 
OPENING REMARKS: Paul indicated that he would like to see an officer or 
board member supervise the committees. The chairman should have an actual 
committee to do what has to be done. The chairman shouldn't have to do 
everything himself. Paul will make an announcement tomorrow that members 
volunteer for various committees.  
MINUTES:   Read and accepted 
-David Klein reported that 67 members have paid dues for 2025. Thirteen have not 
paid and he has reached out to them. Board members will contact various members 
to see if they want to continue membership and are able to pay dues. 
-Steve Loewengart reported that the ad and "article" was submitted to Senior 
Voice. Sam Hooker will work with Steve to see if changes to the article are needed. 
-Paul Schneiderman reported that there will be a Salute to Seniors Expo at the 
Westchester County Center on Thursday, May 8th. Sam Hooker moved that we take 
a table for $350. Seconded and passed. 
-Sam Hooker reported that: A. the scheduling of speakers is coming along well. 
B. he appreciated members giving him suggestions of potential speakers, such as  
someone from the NYS Office of Citizen Emergency Preparedness.  
C. he is working with Alan Stern to get speaker information on the website. 
-Larry Hine reported that: A. he is looking into a trip to Peekskill, a visit to a historic 
building in Irvington followed by lunch, and a tour of a cemetery in Tarrytown. 
B. the Luna New Year lunch had to be postponed due to bad weather. It will be on 
Thursday, February 13. 
-Steve Young raised the question of officers and directors insurance. David Klein 
will explore this with our insurance agent. 
NEXT MEETING:  March 10. 2025 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
        Harold Selden 
        Secretary   
      


